[bookmark: _GoBack]I started Mugginton school in year three, I was the only boy in my year, there was me and four girls.  This wasn’t a problem because we were taught as a junior class and we all played together, I made some great friends at Mugginton.

I loved my four years at Mugginton, I learnt so much, had lots of fun and had lots of opportunities.  I represented the school at football, swimming galas, athletics, tag rugby, dodge ball, Young Voices and lots more.  We went on lots of school trips and I also went to Lee Green on a residential.

I love being outside and at Mugginton School Forest Friday was a highlight of my week, making dens, working as a team and having smores on the fire.  We often went for walks and explored our local environment.
	
During lockdown the teachers taught us over zoom, I preferred being at school with my teachers and friends, but the teachers did an amazing job and I learnt lots of new skills.

My four years at Mugginton flew by and it was time for me to start secondary school.  I wanted to stay at Mugginton forever but I was excited for the new opportunities secondary school was going to give me.  I was the only person going to Ecclesbourne from my year, but I knew I would be ok, because I had learnt lots of skills to help me whilst I was at Mugginton.  Moving from a small school to secondary school was a big adventure and I am enjoying my new school.  Mugginton provided me with friends, skills, opportunities to help me grown and learn, for that I say a huge thank you to all of the teachers at Mugginton for all of your help and support.
